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Michele Berry <mberry@cityoflewisville.com>

Special Use Permit for auto repair shop WatersRidge Addition Phase II
kentchiro@aol.com <kentchiro@aol.com> Fri, Oct 5, 2018 at 12:58 PM
To: mberry@cityoflewisville.com
Cc: lyndanoell@verizon.com

Dear Michele,

Thank you for discussing the special use permit request with me for the auto repair shop at WatersRidge Addition, Phase II.

We had tried to place other businesses on our property directly across the street from this request but was told by Lewisville Planning and Zoning that
they were suggesting hotels and restaurants at this location so automotive maintenance across the street would not be the best pairing for these types of
businesses so we request that you would deny this Special Use Permit.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.  Please keep us informed of all decisions regarding this matter.

Kent Noell
kentchiro@aol.com
940-566-6662
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